
BFPC Board Meeting Minutes 
May 18, 2020 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 5:37 p.m. All board members were present 
except John Lafakis. 

2. The meeting was called to discuss safe play guidelines and ball cleaning 
procedures. 

3. The motion to accept minutes from the last meeting on May 4th was approved. 
4. Officer Updates (include old business/follow-ups & new business) 

 
• President – Jean Hamilton 

• Jean provided a list of safe play guidelines for the board to review that 
will be posted at both court locations when phase II is implemented 
and restrictions are loosened.  

• Ball cleaning will be important once players are able to use the club 
balls. To keep ball usage to a minimum it was determined that four 
balls can be used per court. Once players have finished playing they 
will place their pickleballs in a bin, spray and shake the basket.  The 
spray will include water mixed with disinfectant such as Sol-U-Guard 
Botanical or Lysol in a spray bottle. The board will be responsible for 
making sure the bottles are filled. 

• It was noted that maintenance installed hand sanitizers at both court 
locations. The Board thanked CAMS for moving forward with their 
request. 
 

• Vice-President – John Lafakis  
 

• Treasurer – Debbie Watkins 
 

• Secretary – Barbara Brostrom 
 

• Director of Communications – Sher Coromilas 
• Sher will post the safe guideline instructions to the club website and 

Facebook at the appropriate time. 
 
• Director of Competition – Anthony Piccillo 

• The new net for the fitness center courts should arrive in late 
May. Until then Anthony will put up a temporary net. 

• Programs such as Skatter Day and Round Robin continue to be 
postponed.  

5. The next meeting will occur as needed. 
6. The meeting was adjourned at 6:31 p.m. 


